
From: Gregory Willett
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Lucas & Myrtle Mini-Storage Center
Date: Sunday, September 11, 2022 1:42:36 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

The record # is PLN-16400–CUP
Date of hearing is 9-15-22 @ 6:00pm

My name is Karen Willett and my husband and I live on the corner of 17th street and Johnhill Rd. in Myrtle town.
My concern is first of all the loss of so many redwood trees. The second concern is traffic. Lucas and Myrtle a is
very busy intersection. Unless a traffic light is included in this project, it is a poor location, in my opinion.
Thank you,
Sincerely,
Karen Willett
707-499-2109

Sent from my iPhone
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